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Important Information for Dental Providers. The link 
to the Scion Provider Web Portal is changing!
Effective Nov. 1, 2017, eligibility verification, claims submission, and 
authorization requests will be accessible through the new Scion 
Provider Web Portal link https://pwp.skygenusasystems.com. 
As of Sept. 25, 2017 Scion Representatives are reaching out to all 
existing users to set up new accounts and ensure access to the new 
web portal and to inform you of the new clearinghouse Payer ID to 
process claims for Molina members. 

Molina Healthcare, in partnership with Scion Dental, is launching a 
paperless initiative with the goal of eliminating all paper-based 
transactions. The Provider Web Portal will offer many significant 
benefits including a secure method to submit claims and authorization 
requests as well as being able to validate members’ eligibility without 
having to call. In addition, Scion will be working with your staff to move 
your practice into electronic funds transfer (EFT) and electronic 
remittances. 

Providers who are not currently registered on the Provider Web Portal 
will be contacted by a Scion Representative starting Sept. 25, 2017 to 
create an account and offer training on the portal features.  

Important Notice: Payer ID is Changing 
If you are currently using a clearinghouse, the Payer ID will be 
changing effective Nov. 1, 2017. The new Payer ID: SKYGN 

All claims, regardless of the date of service, are to be submitted using 
the new Provider Web Portal link and/or the new Payer ID. 

*For questions or help submitting claims via the Provider Web
Portal, call: 844-621-4587 from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. EST 

Questions? 
Provider Services  – (855) 322-4079 
Select Dental Option # 7 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday to Friday 
(MyCare Ohio available until 6 p.m.) 

Connect with Us
OHProviderRelations@
MolinaHealthcare.com
www.facebook.com/MolinaHealth 
www.twitter.com/MolinaHealth 

Join Our Email Distribution List
Get this bulletin via email. Sign up at 
MolinaHealthcare.com/ProviderEmail.

The Provider Bulletin is a monthly newsletter distributed to all network providers serving beneficiaries of Molina 
Healthcare of Ohio Medicaid, Medicare, MyCare Ohio and Health Insurance Marketplace health care plans. 
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